





Our 24th Springfield's Best annual meeting was a smashing success with everyone having a great Summer in the Ozarks. Congratulations to the new incoming Board of Directors and our new president Gerry Lee! Here are the **PICS.**



Fantastico! Cinco de Mayo at Highland Springs was a fantastic hit. We appreciate everyone who made an appearance and contributed to the fun. Here are the **PICS.**



The companies in the Retail & Family Services group offered some great presentations at our May Luncheon...thanks so much for the super info. And thank you to Primas Mexican Grill for hosting the tasty event. Here are the **PICS**.



What a great time at Dickey's Barbecue Pit! Our April Business Luncheon was very well attended and the presentations by the Food & Fun group was very informative. By the way, the food was top notch...thanks Dickey's!! Here are the **PICS**.



Thank you to everyone who took time from busy schedules to attend our annual Marketing Roundtable meetings. Your input is invaluable to us in making appropriate decisions regarding how to best expend resources for Springfield's Best. If you have not completed the survey that was emailed to you last week, we encourage you to do so at your earliest opportunity. Thanks again for making Springfield's Best...the Best!